
 
  

 
 
 

28th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Many children are talking about the situation in Ukraine and we want to address this 
in school to ensure they have the correct facts in an age appropriate way, and that 
they feel reassured and able to voice any worries and concerns. 
 
We will be using the following clip from Newsround in Key Stage 2 classes as a 
starting point. 
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/news/watch_newsround  
 
In Key Stage 1 and Early Years we will not show the clip but will answer questions 
as they arise. You may wish to watch it with your child at home if you feel this is 
appropriate.  
 
We know this is a very unsettling and worrying time and if you or your child is 
affected in any way please do not hesitate to contact school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Vicky Hearson 
Deputy Head and SENCO 
v.hearson@ebor.academy  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


